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Request for Special Temporary Authority to Operate at Reduced Power  

Oregon TV License Company, LLC, (“Oregon TV”) the licensee of television translator station K17BA-D, 
Yreka, California (Facility ID No. 60735), hereby respectfully requests special temporary authority to 
operate the station at reduced power pending repairs to the station’s transmitter.  On or about 
February 10, 2022, the station’s transmitter began suffering technical problems, and Oregon TV began 
operating the station at 40% of its authorized power.  Repairs are underway, but replacement parts are 
necessary and, unfortunately, the manufacturer of the station’s transmitter is out of business.  
Nevertheless, Oregon TV is diligently seeking the required replacement parts and is committed to 
restoring the station to its licensed full power operations as quickly as possible. 

Accordingly, Oregon TV respectfully requests special temporary authority to continue operating the 
station at reduced power for a period of 180 days or until such time as the necessary repair work is 
completed.  

 

 


